KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR     11-30-18
Dear Parents,
WORD OF THE WEEK – flexibility
SIGHT WORD OF THE WEEK – are, come, with, what
SPELLING WORDS – bad, dad, had, sad
THINGS TO REMEMBER – 
I am putting together reading and math stations in our classroom.  I will need volunteers to print and copy materials to get these stations up and running. This may include going to Office Depot for color copying.  Black/white copies can be made at school.
Please check the purple folder daily.
You can look on Skyward to check grades. 
Please continue to check sign up genius for volunteer opportunities.  We are in a great demand for parent volunteers during our art class (Fridays 11-12). I also changed our reading volunteer time to 8-9 A.M.
NEXT WEEK:  We will focus on what we can create with shapes.  Please continue reviewing letters, vowels, and sounds.  In math we will discuss how to use objects to add.  Please continue to help your child count 1-20 and recognize the numbers.  We are also working on counting by 10’s to 100.  Review calendar terms regularly (day, date, month, and year). During social studies time we are continuing to talk about our traditions and how different cultures share traditions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a wonderful weekend.  
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